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NEW ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM: TITAN SCHOOL SOLUTIONS 

 

Dear Parents,  
Peru Central School District has started utilizing a new system for making online 
payments to your family’s cafeteria accounts. We are no longer using 
MySchoolBucks payment systems.  
Follow these easy steps to set-up your family Titan account:  

 Go to https://family.titank12.com and set-up a new account.  
 Click on “Sign up today!” to begin the process. 

Keep in mind that all students attending Peru CSD can receive one 
breakfast and one lunch per day at no charge, therefore, any money added to 
accounts would be for seconds or snack purchases. 

For further questions, please call Peru Central School District’s Food Services 
Department at 518-643-6026 or the support line for TITAN School Solutions at 
916-467-4700 option 2.  
Sincerely,  
Jeannine Kerr,  
School Food Service Director 
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